
WEST LINCOLN-BROADWELL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT #92 

Mrs. Heather Baker, Superintendent/Principal 

Mrs. Jessica Dare, Assistant Principal/ 

Special education Coordinator  

2695 Woodlawn Road 

Lincoln, IL  62656 

 Phone:  (217) 732-2630 fax:  (217) 732-3623  

e-mail:  hbaker@wlb92.org    
           jdare@wlb92.org       

 
 

Notice of Public Meeting 
 

On May 14, 2024 at 9:30 AM, a meeting conducted by West Lincoln-Broadwell 

#92 will take place at Zion Lutheran School, 1600 Woodlawn Road, Lincoln, IL.  

The purpose of this meeting will be to discuss the district’s plans for providing 

special education services to students with disabilities who attend private schools 

and home schools within the district for the 2024-2025 school year. This meeting 

will also serve as the Non-Public Consultation Meeting. If you are a parent of a 

private schooled or home-schooled student who has been or may be identified with 

a disability and you reside within the boundaries of WLB #92, you are urged to 

attend.  If you have further questions pertaining to this meeting, please contact 

Mrs. Jessica Dare, Special Education Coordinator, at 732-2630 ext. 226. 

 

Dated: April 12, 2024 
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